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18* April, 2017

Mr. Rino Solberg
Chairman / CEO
Better Globe Group,
P.O. Box 410,
NO-1502 Moss,
NORWAY.

Dear Sir,

LETTER OF APPOINTMENT TO BE A GOOD-WILL AMBASSADOR / CHIEF
CONSULTANT OF THE ATLANTIC VICTORIA FOUNDATION

Atlantic Victoria Foundation is designed for the African Union under the Public-Private
Partnership Initiative, as a Non-Governmental Organization to spearhead the well-being
of the African people through Advocacy, Capacity building, and support for innovative
intellectualism.

Atlantic Victoria Foundation is a non-profit organization (NGO) that is geared towards a
Pan-African approach to African Community Holistic Development. The Foundation
focuses on creative innovative thinking — i.e. Innovative Intellectualism that will arise the
Youths of Africa to wake up and take fate of Africa in their hands to awaken the African
Civilization by highlighting the paths in comprehendible and affordable strides in the
quest for African social and economic transformation.

We, the Board members of the Atlantic Victoria Foundation salute you as we use this
opportunity to compliment you upon your dedicated services aimed at helping needy
Africans and advancing their welfare.
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It's upon your great contribution towards humanity especially in Africa, that we are
appointing you as our Goodwill Ambassador / Chief Consultant.

The position may entail the use of your International exposure and wide-range of
professional experience to re-develop the concept(s); and provide technical guidance in
fundraising for and implementing all Foundation projects.

We look forward to your acceptance letter, while also we will request for your two passport
pictures to be enclosed for our official archival documentation.

Thanking you for your candid consideration in this regard.
[ remain,

For: Atlantic Victoria Foundation

Yours truly,

(Amb) Joseph Tonye Brown
President / Executive Director



